
 
 
 
  

COVID-19 – use of Microwaves at meal rooms 
 
 

To the academic comunity, 
  
We would like to inform you that, as indicated by the Health Delegate, it will not be possible to 
use common use microwaves as an additional preventive measure for COVID-19. 
 
In this sense, starting tomorrow, these equipment will be removed from the meal rooms. 
 
The rooms can be used according to the maximum capacity foreseen and identified on the site. 
Thank you for understanding, 
 
  
 
 
Serviço de Saúde e Risco Ocupacional 

  

da Fundação Fernando Pessoa 

 
 


